PUBLIC NOTICE

Avondale Water & Sanitation District

321 Third ST.

P.O. Box 188

Avondale, CO 81022

719-947-3186

The Board of Directors during their regularly scheduled Board meeting on February 19, 2025 approved Sharon Vialpando to continue as the full-time Office Director.
Employees interested in future opportunities for advancement should continue to improve their work skills.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the office.

Sharon Vialpando
Office Director 

Avondale Water & Sanitation District

Posted: April 21, 2025
